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Dear parents and carers, 

How lovely to see the longer days, sunshine and the talk of temperatures in the mid-teens next week.  Spring 

certainly seems to be in the air at last. 

This week saw the excavation of the ground ready for our Little Forest to be planted next week.  200 saplings have 

already arrived in readiness.  Next Thursday, every child will be involved in planting our 600 trees so please can you 

send them in with wellies or a change of shoes.  We will be having some special visitors coming along during the 

day to see the forest being planted and I look forward to sharing some photos with you in next week’s newsletter. 

Today saw the end of our fundraising for Comic Relief.  Thank you for your support – we have raised at least £160 

through the sale of noses.  The Year 6 Fundraising Committee have done a great job this week and are already 

thinking about their next charity for the summer term. 

We have seen a few Covid cases over the last week or so.  Thank you for continuing to be vigilant and testing when 

someone has symptoms.  We are continuing with our ventilating, cleaning and handwashing – this is something we 

are going to continue with as good hygiene practice even after the 1st April 2022.  

 

Enjoy the sunshine and have a good weekend, 

Miss Shaw 
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Class Name % attendance from Monday 14th March to Friday 18th March 2022 

The Aviary 80% 

Gosling 96% 

Wren 95% 

Ostrich 94% 

Kookaburra 90% 

Flamingo 94% 

Woodpecker 95% 

Toucan 94% 

Hummingbird 90% 

Whole School 93% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been presented to: 

Friday 18th March 2022 

Toucan: Tayla, Freya 

Hummingbird: Nicole, Astin 

Woodpecker: Jayne, Sai 

Flamingo: Julia, Romeo 

Kookaburra: Alessandro, Gracie 

Ostrich: Joshua, Damian 

Wren: Kyra, Duru 

Gosling: Suliman, Connor 

Aviary: Lena 

 


